FW: Appeal Cardinal Kénig

Subject: FW: Appeal Cardinal Kénig

From: "Paul Lansu" <Paul@paxchristi.net>

Date: 11/24/2003 4:17 AM

To: <mupj@igc.org>

Status: U

Return-Path: <Paul@paxchristi.net> |

Received: from smtp1.xs4all.be ([195.144.64.135]) by gideon.mail.atl.earthlink.net
(EarthLink SMTP Server) with ESMTP id 1aocMI1Mu3NI3pKO for <mupj@igc.org>; Mon, 24
Nov 2003 04:13:32 -0500 (EST)

Received: from paxdc1.paxchristi.local (195-144-085-066.stat.adsl.xs4all.be
[195.144.85.66]) by smtp1.xs4all.be (8.12.9/8.12.9) with ESMTP id hAO9DU0c004421 for
<mupj@igc.org>; Mon, 24 Nov 2003 10:13:31 +0100

MIME-Version: 1.0

Content-Type: multipart/alternative; boundary="----

_= NextPart_001_01C3B26B.C1C3EDD6"

Content-Class: urn:content-classes:message

X-MimeOLE: Produced By Microsoft Exchange V6.0.6249.0

Message-ID: <311A309C0D9578429EBF516E9039B0230DCC21 @paxserver paxchristi.net>
Thread-Topic: Appeal Cardinal Kénig

thread-index: AcOx9rDn0Ohp3InuwQxidtgK+Psv9cQAdOfyg

Dear Howard,

Again good news. Cardinal Franz Koénig is the former Archbishop of Vienna in Austria. He is also a former President of
Pax Christi International (1985 — 1990). He signs our Moral Appeal. Kind regards, Paul.

----- Original Message-----

From: Office Kard. Konig [mailto:office.kk@netway.at]
Sent: zondag 23 november 2003 20:21

To: Paul Lansu

Subject: Appeal Cardinal Konig

Having recieved a few days ago an invitation of Pax Christi to sign the "Moral Appeal for a Safer
World without Nuclear Weapons" | accept your invitation and declare that | am always ready to
sign personally this your "Moral Appeal”.

Please give my best wishes and greetings to Etienne and his special team!

Cardinal Kénig, Vienna
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V: Invitation co-signer Moral Appeal Nuclear Weapons

Subject: FW: Invitation co-signer Moral Appeal Nuclear Weapons

From: "Paul Lansu" <Paul@paxchristi.net>

Date: 11/20/2003 5:40 AM

To: "Hallman Howard (E-mail)" <mupj@igc.org>

Status: U

Return-Path: <Paul@paxchristi.net> :

Received: from smtp1.xs4all.be ([195.144.64.135]) by timothy.mail.atl.earthlink.net
(EarthLink SMTP Server) with ESMTP id 1amMb17dg3NI3pw0 for <mupj@igc.org>; Thu, 20
Nov 2003 05:36:43 -0500 (EST)

Received: from paxdc1.paxchristi.local (195-144-085-066.stat.adsl.xs4all.be [195.144.85.66])
by smtp1.xs4all.be (8.12.9/8.12.9) with ESMTP id hAKAacGW001484 for <mupj@igc.org>;
Thu, 20 Nov 2003 11:36:42 +0100 '

Content-Class: urn:content-classes:message

MIME-Version: 1.0

Content-Type: text/plain; charset="is0-8859-1"

Content-Transfer-Encoding: quoted-printable

X-MimeOLE: Produced By Microsoft Exchange V6.0.6249.0

Message-ID: <311A309C0D9578429EBF516E9039B0230DCBD4@paxserver.paxchristi.net>
Thread-Topic: Invitation co-signer Moral Appeal Nuclear Weapons

thread-index: AcOu2PNOzFGYcoXjQQ295ld8k/dwngAeeHOQ

Dear Howard,

Please add the name of Sister Mary Evelyn Jegen, SND, Former Vice President of Pax
Christi International, as signer of our Moral Appeal. Thanks, Paul.

————— Original Message-----

From: Mary Evelyn Jegen [mailto:mejegen@yahoo.com]

Sent: Wednesday, November 19, 2003 9:085 PM

To: Paul Lansu

Subject: Re: Invitation co-signer Moral Appeal Nuclear Weapons

Dear Paul,

I am very willing to sign the "Moral Appeal for a
Safer World witout Nuclear Weapons" and will do what I
can to promote the spread of the appeal when it is
publicly released in January. I will be in Washington
for six weeks (as usual) beginning in February, and
will meanwhile get in touch with the contact in the
Methodist office there to see how I can collaborate
ecumenically.

Mary Evelyn
--- Paul Lansu <Paul@paxchristi.net> wrote:

To Sr. Mary Evelyn Jegen, SND
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FV: Invitation co-signer Moral Appeal Nuclear Weapons
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Reference: SD.36.E.03
Brussels, 15 November 2003

Dear Sr Mary Evelyn,
Greetings of peace from Brussels.

In 1998, along with the World Council of Churches,
Pax Christi International took the initiative in
mobilising diplomatic circles at the Conference for
Disarmament, at the United Nations in Geneva, to
raise serious questions regarding the strategy and
policy of nuclear deterrence.

A new global debate is underway on the role of
nuclear weapons in the 21st century. Some people
claim that the policy of deterrence still has
credibility. Others are exploring new strategies,
even the unilateral pre-emptive use of nuclear
weapons. Still others are ‘insisting that the only
safte course is the systematic elimination of all
nuclear arsenals.

In this debate many persons from the faith
community, joined by others from the civic sector,
want to say loud and clear that nuclear weapons are
inherently immoral and should be totally and
irrevocably eliminated. This is the essence of "A
Moral Appeal for a Safer World without Nuclear
Weapons" (see enclosed or attached the statement, in
ref. SD,11.E.83)). Pax Christi International is
taking a co-leadership role in promoting this
Appeal. That is why we invite you as former Vice
President to become a signer of the Appeal. Our
current International President and the three Vice
Presidents have also been invited to sign.

The Appeal cites the immorality of nuclear weapons
and the dangers of their continued proliferation. It
calls upon possessor states to pledge not to use
nuclear weapons and to commit to an unequivocal
programme for their elimination. This is consistent
with the intent of the Nuclear Non-Proliferation
Treaty. It is also the long-held view of Pax
Christi International.

In January 2004 sponsoring organizations will
organise a public release of the Appeal along with
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'W: Invitation co-signer Moral Appeal Nuclear Weapons
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the 1list of signers. The document will thereafter
have many uses. Delegations will form to call on
top officials of states possessing nuclear weapons,
asking for pledges of no use and commitments to move
toward their elimination. Citizens living in allied
states will ask their governments to press the
nuclear powers to discontinue their deadly arsenals.
Educational programs will be carried out within
congregations on the moral imperative to ban nuclear
weapons. Faith organizations will join with civic
sector organizations with a history of action for
nuclear disarmament to mobilize grassroots support
for elimination of nuclear weapons.

Please let us know at your earliest convenience if
you willing to become a signer of "A Moral Appeal
for a Safer World without Nuclear Weapons”. You can
reply by e-mail to Paul Lansu at paul@paxchristi.net

or by regular mail to Oude Graanmarkt 21, 10600
Brussels.

Yours Sincerely,

Etienne De Jonghe
International Secretary

ATTACHMENT part 2 application/msword
name=SD11E®@3.doc

Do you Yahoo!?
Protect your identity with Yahoo! Mail AddressGuard
http://antispam.yahoo.com/whatsnewfree
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FW: Moral Appeal Nuclear Weapons - initial signers?

‘

Subject: FW: Moral Appeal Nuclear Weapons - initial sighers?

From: "Paul Lansu" <Paul@paxchristi.net>

Date: 11/22/2003 4.54 AM

To: "Hallman Howard (E-mail)" <mupj@igc.org>

Status: U-

Return-Path: <Paul@paxchristi.net>

Received: from smtp1.xs4all.be ([195.144.64.135]) by samuel.mail.atl.earthlink.net
(EarthLink SMTP Server) with ESMTP id 1anupy7IV3NI3pvO0 for <mupj@igc.org>; Sat, 22
Nov 2003 04:50:40 -0500 (EST)

Received: from paxdc1.paxchristi.local (195-144-085-066.stat.adsl.xs4all.be [195.144.85.66])
by smtp1.xs4all.be (8.12.9/8.12.9) with ESMTP id hAMSocu7023255 for <mupj@igc.org>;
Sat, 22 Nov 2003 10:50:39 +0100

MIME-Version: 1.0

Content-Type: text/plain; charset="is0-8859-1"

Content-Transfer-Encoding: quoted-printable 4

Message-ID: <311A309C0D9578429EBF516E9039B0230DCCO0A@paxserver.paxchristi.net>
Content-Class: urn:.content-classes:message

X-MimeOLE: Produced By Microsoft Exchange V6.0.6249.0

Thread-Topic: Moral Appeal Nuclear Weapons - initial signers?

thread-index: AcOwhfmILFQXfzUuRoG78+Xgk7sJ5QAWGcMw

Dear Howard,

You could add the following name to the list of signers: Msgr. Laurent Monsengwo,
Archbishop of Kisangani, Democreatic Republic of Congo, Vice President of Pax Christi
International. Kind regards, Paul.

————— Original Message-----

From: Laurent Nyanya [mailto:nyanvalaurent@hotmail.com]

Sent: samedi 22 novembre 2063 0:16

To: Paul Lansu; Latinpat@actcom.co.il; Aurelio@les-Raisting.de;
mdennis@maryknoll.org; chvbalay@usls.edu

Cc: nonviolence@writeme.com; Brian.Wicker@ukgateway.net;
b.schennink@mailbox.kun.nl; Etienne De Jonghe

Subject: Re: Moral Appeal Nuclear Weapons - initial signers?

Cher Abbé Paul,

Tout en vous remerciant pour ce message, je donne mon accord pour que ma
signature soit apposée a la déclaration.
En toutes bénédictions de 1'Esprit (Eph 1,3)

+ L.Monsengwo Pasinya

From: "Paul Lansu" <Paul@paxchristi.net>

To: "Patriarch Sabbah Michel (Patriarch Sabbah Michel)”
<Latinpat@actcom.co.il>, <Aurelio@les-Raisting.de>,
<mdennis@maryknoll.org>, <chvbalay@usls.edu>

CC: <nonviolence@writeme.com>, <nyanyalaurent@hotmail.com>,
<Brian.Wicker@ukgateway.net>, <b.schennink@mnailbox.kun.nl>, "Etienne De
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Jonghe" <Etienne@paxchristi.net>
Subject: Moral Appeal Nuclear Weapons - initial signers? Date: Mon, 3 Nov
2003 15:11:08 +0100

Dear Patriarch Michel Sabbah: President
Dear Msgr. Laurent Monsengwo, Marie Dennis and Cesar Villanueva: Vice
Presidents

Greetings of peace from Brussels!

Finally, we agreed on the language of "A Moral Appeal for a Safer World
Without Nuclear Weapons.®

See ref.: SD.11.E.03. It was accepted within the Executive Committee to
endorse this statement.

Pax Christi International is one of the main endorses of this Appeal (at
the request of the Methodist United for Peace with Justice). The intention
is to have the public release of the Moral Appeal, early January 2004.

It would be desirable to have 10 to 20 initial signers before the Appeal is
given wider circulation for signing. Can you agree to give your name as
President or as Vice President of Pax Christi International as an initial
signer? We would be very pleased to receive your positive feed back.

With kind regards, Fr. Paul Lansu

<<SD11E®@3.doc>>
Cc. Brian Wicker, Ben Schennink and Etienne De Jonghe.

Paul Lansu

Pax Christi International

Rue du Vieux Marché aux Grains 21
1000 Brussels

Belgium

phone: +32 (-2) 5082.55.50

fax: +32 (-2) 502.46.26
mobile: +32 (0475) -382170

e-mail: paul@paxchristi.net

url: http://www.paxchristi.net

<< SD11E@3.doc >>

Utilisez votre MSN Messenger via votre GSM |
http://www.fr.msn.be/gsm/servicesms/messengerparsms
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FW:

1of2

Subject: FW:

From: "Paul Lansu" <Paul@paxchristi.net>

Date: 11/20/2003 5:47 AM

To: "Hallman Howard (E-mail)" <mupj@igc.org>

Status: U

Return-Path: <Paul@paxchristi.net>

Received: from smtp1.xs4all.be ([195.144.64.135]) by new.mail.atl.earthlink.net (EarthLink
SMTP Server) with ESMTP id 1amMhG79C3NI30X0 for <mupj@igc.org>; Thu, 20 Nov 2003
05:43:36 -0500 (EST)

Received: from paxdc1.paxchristi.local (195-144-085-066.stat.adsl.xs4all.be [195.144.85.66])
by smtp1.xs4all.be (8.12.9/8.12.9) with ESMTP id hAKAIEGWO001977 for <mupj@igc.org>;
Thu, 20 Nov 2003 11:44:16 +0100

Content-Class: urn:content-classes:message

MIME-Version: 1.0 '

Content-Type: multipart/alternative; boundary="----

_= NextPart_001_01C3AF53.C2FAGBEG"

X-MimeOLE: Produced By Microsoft Exchange V6.0.6249.0

Message-ID: <311A309C0D9578429EBF516E9039B0230DCBD5@paxserver.paxchristi.net>
thread-index: AcOvTUfp9LZYvMugSLeusFAsJ5ThGgABx9aQ

Dear Howard,

Monsignor Luigi Bettazzi, Former Bishop of Ivrea in ltaly, and Former President of Pax Christi
International, is signing our Moral Appeal. Thanks, Paul.

From: Bettazzi Luigi [mailto:bettazziluigi@libero.it]
Sent: Thursday, November 20, 2003 10:40 AM
To: Paul Lansu

Subject: Re:

mons. Bettazzi, qui vient de rentrer maintenant, soubscrit de tout coeur le document que
Vous avez envoye.

Shalom

don Renato (secrétaire)

----- Original Message ~----

From: Paul Lansu

To: bettazziluigi@libero.it

Sent: Friday, November 14, 2003 3:21 PM

To H.E. Msgr. Luigi Bettazzi
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FW:

Reference: SD.36.E.03 Brussels, 14 November 2003

Your Excellency,
Greetings of peace from Brussels.

In 1998, along with the World Council of Churches, Pax Christi International took the initiative in mobilising
diplomatic circles at the Conference for Disarmament, at the United Nations in Geneva, to raise serious questions
regarding the strategy and policy of nuclear deterrence.

A new global debate is underway on the role of nuclear weapons in the 215 century. Some people claim that the
policy of deterrence still has credibility. Others are exploring new strategies, even the unilateral pre-emptive use of
nuclear weapons. Still others are insisting that the only safe course is the systematic elimination of all nuclear
arsenals.

In this debate many persons from the faith community, joined by others from the civic sector, want to say loud and
clear that nuclear weapons are inherently immoral and should be totally and irrevocably eliminated. This is the
essence of "A Moral Appeal for a Safer World without Nuclear Weapons" (see enclosed or attached the statement, in
ref. SD.11.E.03)). Pax Christi International is taking a co-leadership role in promoting this Appeal. That is why we
invite you as former International President to become a signer of the Appeal. Our current International President and
the three Vice Presidents have also been invited to sign.

The Appeal cites the immorality of nuclear weapons and the dangers of their continued proliferation. It calls upon
possessor states to pledge not to use nuclear weapons and to commit to an unequivocal programme for their
elimination. This is consistent with the intent of the Nuclear Non-Proliferation Treaty. It is also the long-held view of
Pax Christi International.

In January 2004 sponsoring organizations will organise a public release of the Appeal along with the list of signers.
The document will thereafter have many uses. Delegations will form to call on top officials of states possessing
nuclear weapons, asking for pledges of no use and commitments to move toward their elimination. Citizens living in
allied states will ask their governments to press the nuclear powers to discontinue their deadly arsenals. Educational
programs will be carried out within congregations on the moral imperative to ban nuclear weapons. Faith
organizations will join with civic sector organizations with a history of action for nuclear disarmament to mobilize
grassroots support for elimination of nuclear weapons.

Please let us know at your earliest convenience if you willing to become a signer of "A Moral Appeal for a Safer

World without Nuclear Weapons”. You can reply by e-mail to Paul Lansu at paul@paxchristi.net or by regular mail to
Oude Graanmarkt 21, 1000 Brussels.

Yours Sincerely,

Etienne De Jonghe
International Secretary
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New co-signer

Subject: New co-signer
From: "Paul Lansu" <Paul@paxchristi.net>
Date: 11/14/2003 11:41 AM
To: "Hallman Howard (E-mail)" <mupj@igc.org>
Status: U
Return-Path: <Paul@paxchristi.net>
Received: from smtp1.xs4all.be ([195.144.64.135]) by cave.mail.atl.earthlink.net (EarthLink
SMTP Server) with ESMTP id 1akGXE1mqg3NI3pX0 for <mupj@igc.org>; Fri, 14 Nov 2003
11:38:18 -0500 (EST)
Received: from paxdc1.paxchristi.local (195-144-085-066.stat.adsl.xs4all.be
[195.144.85.66]) by smtp1.xs4all.be (8.12.9/8.12.9) with ESMTP id hAEGcGhD021484 for
<mupj@igc.org>; Fri, 14 Nov 2003 17:38:17 +0100
Content-Class: urn:content-classes:message
- MIME-Version: 1.0
Content-Type: text/plain; charset="iso-8859-1"
Content-Transfer-Encoding: quoted-printable
X-MimeOLE: Produced By Microsoft Exchange V6.0.6249.0
Message-ID: <311A309C0D9578429EBF516E9039B0230DCB60@paxserver.paxchristi.net>
thread-index: AcOqwPSdENnA+2Y8/SYaMhQYJu22pnQADRoWQ

Bishop Ernst is the former bishop of Breda, the Netherlands. He signs as the former
Vice President of our movement. Kind regards, Paul.

----- Original Message-----

From: H.C.A. Ernst [mailto:hernst@wxs.nl]
Sent: vendredi 14 novembre 2003 16:03

To: Paul Lansu

Subject: Re:

Dear Etienne,

I am willing to become a signer of "A Moral Appeal for a Safer World
without Nuclear Weapons".

Yours Sincerely,

"H.C.A.Ernst
Former Vice-President of Pax Christi International
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Subject: FW:

From: "Paul Lansu" <Paul@paxchristi.net>

Date: 11/14/2003 11.44 AM

To: "Hallman Howard (E-mail)" <mupj@igc.org>

CC: "Etienne De Jonghe" <Etienne@paxchristi.net>

Status: U

Return-Path: <Paul@paxchristi.net>

Received: from smtp1.xs4all.be ([195.144.64.135]) by albert.mail.atl.earthlink.net (EarthLink
SMTP Server) with ESMTP id 1akHOV2rS3NI3qUO for <mupj@igc.org>; Fri, 14 Nov 2003
11:41:41 -0500 (EST) ‘

Received: from paxdc1.paxchristi.local (195-144-085-066.stat.adsl.xs4all.be
[195.144.85.66]) by smtp1.xs4all.be (8.12.9/8.12.9) with ESMTP id hAEGfJhF021602 for
<mupj@igc.org>; Fri, 14 Nov 2003 17:41:40 +0100

Content-Class: urn:content-classes:message

MIME-Version: 1.0

Content-Type: multipart/alternative; boundary="----

_= NextPart_001_01C3AACE.A134F776"

X-MimeOLE: Produced By Microsoft Exchange V6.0.6249.0

Message-ID: <311A309C0D9578429EBF516E9039B0230DCB62@paxserver.paxchristi.net>
thread-index: AcOqwR7aunSwqHrwQw2ahs2it3/rAQADVSyw

Claudette Werleigh has been Minister of Foreign Affais and Prime Minister of Haiti.
She signs as the former Vice President of our movement. Kind regards, Paul.

From: Claudette Werleigh [mailto:Claudette.Werleigh@life-peace.org]
Sent: vendredi 14 novembre 2003 16:04

To: Paul Lansu

Subject: RE:

Dear Paul,

It is nice to hear from you. | have read the enclosed "Moral Appeal for a Safer World without Nuclear
Weapons" . Please, add my name as a co-signer of that Appeal.

| have realised that your email was copied to mc@haiti2004.com Please note that this email address is
no longer valid. It has been changed to cwerleigh@haitiforever.com

Best regards to you and my friends at the international Secretariat.

Claudette

From: Paul Lansu [mailto:Paul@paxchristi.net]
Sent: 14 November 2003 14:49

To: Claudette Werleigh

Cc: jmc@haiti2004.com

Subject:

To Claudette Werleigh
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Fw:

Former Vice President
Pax Christi International

Reference: SD.36.E.03 Brussels, 14 November 2003

Dear Claudette,
Greetings of peace from Brussels.

In 1998, along with the World Council of Churches, Pax Christi International took the initiative in mobilising
diplomatic circles at the Conference for Disarmament, at the United Nations in Geneva, to raise serious
questions regarding the strategy and policy of nuclear deterrence.

A new global debate is underway on the role of nuclear weapons in the 215 century. Some people claim that the
policy of deterrence still has credibility. Others are exploring new strategies, even the unilateral pre-emptive use
of nuclear weapons. Still others are insisting that the only safe course is the systematic elimination of all nuclear
arsenals.

In this debate many persons from the faith community, joined by others from the civic sector, want to say loud
and clear that nuclear weapons are inherently immoral and should be totally and irrevocably eliminated. This is
the essence of "A Moral Appeal for a Safer World without Nuclear Weapons" (see enclosed or attached the
statement, in ref. SD.11.E.03)). Pax Christi International is taking a co-leadership role in promoting this
Appeal. That is why we invite you as former Vice President to become a signer of the Appeal. Our current
International President and the three Vice Presidents have also been invited to sign.

The Appeal cites the immorality of nuclear weapons and the dangers of their continued proliferation. It calls
upon possessor states to pledge not to use nuclear weapons and to commit to an unequivocal programme for
their elimination. This is consistent with the intent of the Nuclear Non-Proliferation Treaty. It is also the
long-held view of Pax Christi International.

In January 2004 sponsoring organizations will organise a public release of the Appeal along with the list of
signers. The document will thereafier have many uses. Delegations will form to call on top officials of states
possessing nuclear weapons, asking for pledges of no use and commitments to move toward their elimination.
Citizens living in allied states will ask their governments to press the nuclear powers to discontinue their deadly
arsenals. Educational programs will be carried out within congregations on the moral imperative to ban nuclear
weapons, Faith organizations will join with civic sector organizations with a history of act1on for nuclear
disarmament to mobilize grassroots support for elimination of nuclear weapons.

Please let us know at your earliest convenience if you willing to become a signer of "A Moral Appeal for a
Safer World without Nuclear Weapons". You can reply by e-mail to Paul Lansu at paul@paxchristi.net or by
regular mail to Oude Graanmarkt 21, 1000 Brussels.

Yours Sincerely,

Etienne De Jonghe
International Secretary
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